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The industry as a whole continues to struggle with INSV and Fusarium as supplies are very

limited across the valley on Iceberg, Romaine and Green Leaf. Quality will continue to be subpar

until we move to Huron/Yuma.  We’ll get some relief once Huron starts (Iceberg on 10/17 and

leaf on 10/17).  Markets continue to rise each day and are very active.

﻿Lost approximately 16 Acres this week per lNSV virus
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